
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Coronation of King Charles III 

 
 

Dear Families, 
 
 On Saturday 6th May, the country will be celebrating the coronation of King Charles. Most of us 
will never have had the chance to be part of a coronation before and experience the traditions that 
surround it. You will be aware that Monday 8th May is an additional Bank Holiday and many families may 
be taking part in community events over the weekend. In school, we will be marking the event on Friday 
5th May. 
 
 We have a few things lined up to make the day memorable and help the children feel part of this 
historic event. In classes, the children will be taking part in age appropriate activities to learn about the 
coronation and also be taking part in some whole school activities. 
 
 On 5th May it will be a non-uniform day. In a change from the usual uniform we would like the 
children to wear red, white and blue or dress in a coronation themed way. We will also be holding a 
Harewood Coronation ‘Bake Off’ and we would like to welcome families to join us as we sing songs, give 
out prizes and then stay for cake and coffee at the end of the day. 
 
 More details of timings will be sent out nearer the time, but for the moment, if you are wanting 
to enter the Bake Off, get your thinking caps on. If you would like to enter, you have the choice of baking 
either a small cake, or 6 cupcakes, decorated in a coronation theme. These will be judged during the day, 
prizes awarded and then the cakes eaten as part of our Tea Party. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr A. Ratcliffe 
 
 


